
NOTICE 
This is to inform the public and all concerned stakeholders that the proposals/applications received by the Bank in response to the notice regarding Expression of Interest (EOI) published on 24-05-2025 in Dainik Bhaskar and The Tribune, for inviting bids from Chartered Accountants/Firms for conducting the Statutory Audit of the Bank for financial year 2024-25, stands cancelled due to administrative reasons. Fresh bids are now invited from the Chartered Accountants/Firms for conducting the Statutory Audit of the Bank for the financial year 2024-25 till 16th June 2025. The Term & Conditions in this regard shall remain same as already published & uploaded in Bank's website. Bids shall be opened in front of the bidders on 17th June 2025 at 3 p.m. in the Conference Hall of Head Ofice of the Bank at Shimla. 
for more dafals kindly niait Bank' webite Whw. kpardb.in. 

Managing Direcfor 
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